
 
 
 
 

To: Judge Chris Hill 
 Commissioner Susan Fletcher 
 Commissioner Cheryl Williams  
 Commissioner Darrell Hale 
 Commissioner Duncan Webb 
 
From: Ramona Luster, GIS \ 9-1-1 Addressing Coordinator 
 
Date: Februuary 5, 2024 
 
 
Re: Redesignation of Private Road 5928 as Garcia Rd, with address updates 
 
Pursuant to the Collin County Road Designation Policy, Court Order No. 93-808-07-12 Section B and 
2004-1005-11-23, the adjoining property owners have petitioned the Court, the residents have been 
informed of this petition, and I respectfully request the following Private Road designation and associated 
address updates be approved by Commissioners Court: 
 

 
Redesignate: PRIVATE ROAD 5928   as   GARCIA RD  
 

 
Addresses changes on Parco Estates (GCN), Block A will be: 
 

  From:  8443 COUNTY ROAD 592 / 311 PR 5928      To:   311  GARCIA RD   (Lot 2) 
 

   8441 COUNTY ROAD 592 / 335 PR 5928         335  GARCIA RD   (Lot 2) 
 

   8439 COUNTY ROAD 592 / 403 PR 5928         403  GARCIA RD   (Lot 2) 
 

   8437 COUNTY ROAD 592 / 435 PR 5928         435  GARCIA RD   (Lot 2) 
 

   344 PRIVATE ROAD 5928           344  GARCIA RD   (Lot 3) 
 

   8433 COUNTY ROAD 592 / 420 PR 5928         420  GARCIA RD   (Lot 3) 
 

   8431 COUNTY ROAD 592           (no change)         (Lot 3) 
 
Mapgrid pages:  3P3, 3P4 
 
The new road sign to be at the intersection with County Road 592 will be provided by the County. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cc:   Caren Skipworth, Tim Nolan, Bret Fenster 
 
Attachments 
 
RL 


